



UPCOMING FALL VOLUNTEEER OPPORTUNITIES

WE NEED AND APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT!

To say this school year is "unique" is an understatement! Due to COVID-19, we are unable to host the same types of activities this fall. At a time when we would normally be asking for volunteers to assist with the many awesome Polar activities, we are instead having to ask our volunteers to help in other ways. Our volunteers are the heart of our Polar family, and we will miss seeing you in person as regularly. Please remain patient, flexible, and ready to assist when the time comes to resume in-school activities. We will need you more than ever! We can't wait for the green light and will be in touch right when that happens!

Here are ways to stay involved:

- Fill out and return Volunteer Agreement and Disclosure Release Form so you're all set
- Purchase a Northstar Discount Card
- Join Northstar PTSA
- Attend PTSA meetings (virtually or in person)
- Participate in Box Tops Program
 - Buy Box Tops Products
 - Download App
 - Scan Receipt
 - o Earnings go to Northstar!
- Attend monthly Dairy Queen Fundraiser
 - o First Tuesday of every month
 - Pinehurst Dairy Queen 5:00-10:00PM
- Support our Cans for Kids Program
- Send a note of encouragement to your child's teacher—they need our support!
- Stay Connected!
 - o Read the Northstar Weekly our electronic newsletter
 - Check out Northstar Webpage and Northstar Facebook
 - Touch base with teachers regularly

Questions? Contact Jenn Junker, Partnership Coordinator, @ 715.852.5107 or jjunker@ecasd.us

Thank you from the PTSA Parent Volunteer Committee:
Jessica Bartels 715-563-6863 or jeszy98@hotmail.com
Malissa Dahlstrom 715-214-8186 or mailto:mailto:mailto:mailto:jeszy98@hotmail.com
Amanda Phelps 715-379-9817 or aphelps03@gmail.com

